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No Declawing

Check out our recently adopted pets, keep up with the latest pictures, videos and descriptions of our available 
cats and notice the symbols beside certain pets on Petfinder.com that indicate whether they are not good with 
children, dogs or other cats and whether they have special needs like a particular diet. Our website answers 
many of your questions such as adoption fees and contact information. C  

 http://www.backdoorfriendspurebredcatrescue.org

Have you ever considered becoming a foster parent? 
Food and medical care are provided. You can fill out a 
foster application on our website. c

Thank you to every person who donates money, 
supplies or items to sell. We have no paid staff and are 
not supported by government funds. c

Tax exempt donations to Backdoor Friends Purebred 
Cat Rescue can be made as memorials to a much loved 
pet or person in honor of a birthday or any other 
occasion. An attractive note will be sent to the 
recipient without the amount included. c 

Foster homes neededDiscontinued Shoebox Recycle

Backdoor Friends Purebred Cat Rescue no longer 
collects shoes to recycle, which we had been doing 
since 2012.  

Why? We were not receiving payment for the boxes we 
sent, nor receiving responses to our written and phone 
inquiries. Later it was posted on Facebook that they 
joined with another company who also collected and 
redistributed shoes.  

Nancy McVicar said, “I looked into the new program 
and felt it was too restrictive and didn’t meet our 
needs.”  

She contacted a law firm, specializing in non-profits, for 
advice and filed a complaint with the State’s Attorney 
General. There has been no further progress to receive 
payment for shoes sent.  

Thank you to our Shoebox Team Leaders and to 
everyone who collected shoes or delivered their shoe 
donations to the UPS Store. c

Backdoor Friends Purebred Cat Rescue 
35560 Grand River #305 
Farmington Hills, MI 48335 

http://www.backdoorfriendspurebredcatrescue.org

No 2020 Bake Sale 

Bakers and buyers in 2019 
provided an income of  $812.27.  

Total profit from our 2018 Bake Sale was $1,070.  
c 

https://www.facebook.com/BackdoorFriendsPurebredCatRescue

Like us on Facebook 
http://www.facebook.com/BackdoorFriendsPurebredCatRescue   c

No in-person fundraisers during 
Pandemic 

Barnes and Noble provided supplies and 
space for us last year to raise money by 
wrapping gifts at their store in Northville. Our income 
from the fundraiser was $921.90. c 

    

Gift Wrap Fundraiser

Cat News Online

There are two means of 
refuge from the miseries 
of life: music and cats.  
 ~Albert Schweitzer     

Numerous US cities have banned declawing, but New 
York is the first state.  NY Assembly 
woman Linda Rosenthal advocated 
for the anti-declawing bill for five 
years before it was signed into law in 
2019 by Governor Andrew Cuomo. 
Much of Europe, Canada and 39 

nations around the world have outlawed the painful 
procedure. c
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